Women’s Auxiliary of the
South Franklin Volunteer Fire Department

Greetings,

The South Franklin Volunteer Fire Department's Women’s Auxiliary
will be holding their 8" annual “Ladies Night Out” fundraiser on Saturday,
October 26, 2019. This fundraiser is to raise money to help support our

- Volunteer Fire Department. We anticipate approximately 400 ladies to
attend this event.

We are asking for your help in supporting our efforts by way of
donations, whether in the form of a gift card, certificate, or merchandise to

be used for our raffle and prize giveaways. Monetary donations are also
welcome to help defray some of our costs. All contributors will be

acknowledged at the event.

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration in helping support South
Franklin Volunteer Fire Department.

Sincerely,
(ot o

Member, SFVFD Women’s Auxiliary



